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Re-Union Canal Boats,  Fountainbridge,  Edinburgh

Social enterprise is a new model of business 
that combines the best of business with clear 
and purposeful social aims. 

Understanding Social Enterprise is aimed at 
community food initiatives that want to learn 
more about social enterprise and the potential 
it offers.

Participants will have the opportunity to 
explore this dynamic business model, with an 
insightful case study visit to an established 
and successful social enterprise, and discover 
opportunities for their organisation.

You will:

•	 Learn about the values and purposes of 
social enterprises, their organisational and 
legal structures,  finance and support

•	 Develop your ability to manage a triple 
bottom line and create an action plan to 
apply your learning

•	 Meet like-minded people interested in 
making their communities more sustainable

Participants

There are twelve places available which are 
all fully-funded. 

This programme is for people working with 
community food initiatives who are interested 
in developing more enterprising ways of 
working.

The costs of the programme are being 
met by the Social Enterprise Academy and 
Community Food and Health Scotland.

Book your place
Please contact Community Food and Health 
Scotland:

Anne Gibson  |  0141 226 5261

anne.gibson@consumerfocus.org.uk 

“I felt I knew nothing about social enterprise 
when I arrived.  When I left I knew enough to 
know where we could use social enterprise 

within our community.”    Mairi Brown
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